

/ TERMINATION OF EXTENSION OF THE PERIOD FOR NOTIFICATION OF OVERDUE ACCOUNT

Dear Customers,

Following the containment measures taken by several European governments in connection the fight against spread of the Covid 19 we had decided to provide you with support in the form of an extension of the period for Notifying Overdue Accounts by 60 days. We informed you about this decision at the end of March.

From what we observe today, our customers have now been able to resume fluid administrative operating. Not to mention that most countries are now on the way of lifting part of their confinement rules. Hence it seems that the conditions are met to initiate the process for switching back to normal contractual conditions.

In view of the above, we therefore inform you in advance, that the temporary measure of the extended deadline for Notification of Overdue Account will end on May 31st, 2020

Starting June 1st, the standard conditions of your policy will apply as usual.

In practice, it means that:

- All overdue accounts that should be notified from June 1st onward will have to follow your standard policy terms.
- An overdue account that should be notified no later than May 31st will still benefit from the full 60-day extension.

Your regular contact people remain at your disposal, should you have any questions or queries to make in respect of this resumption process.

With best regards

Ján Carny

CEO Coface Czech Republic & Slovakia